
 

Memo for Members – September 30, 2022 

 

It is with great sadness that I inform the membership that Marlene Jones, 

member in #114 Leggett (along with her husband Joe) and mother of 

board member Cassandra unit #42 passed away Friday September 23rd.   

Her family will receive friends at the Cresmount Funeral Home, 322 Fennell Ave. 
E. on Tuesday, October 4th from 5-8 p.m. A graveside service will be held to 
celebrate her life on Wednesday, October 5th at 11 a.m. at Woodland Cemetery. 
If desired, donations to the Juravinski Cancer Centre would be greatly 
appreciated by her family. Additional details and the online Book of Condolences 

can be found at https://www.dignitymemorial.com/obituaries/hamilton-

on/marlene-jones-10944108 

Our thoughts are with Joe, Cassandra and their family.  

 

Roger’s Outage Credit 

Rogers has provided its customers with a one-time credit for the disruption of 

service from their outage in July. A credit of $8.87 per unit has been applied to 

each member’s account. Those wishing to adjust their October’s housing charge 

payment to reflect the credit can pay the following amounts: 

 

3 bedroom unit $1135.13  3 bedroom with central air $1185.13 

4 bedroom unit $1187.13  4 bedroom with central air $1237.13 

*those in receipt of assistance can just deduct the $8.87 off of their payment.  

If you have already paid October’s housing charges, you can make the adjustment 

to November’s payment.  

 

Just a reminder that the annual unit inspections start next week.  

Leggett - #1 – 4 on Monday, #s 5 – 8 Wednesday and #9 – 12 Friday 

 

Kelly 

Management 


